
 
 

 

 

 

Mend the Gap Second TPM in Larissa 

2nd On September 21, 2023, we had the privilege of gathering for the second Transnational 

Project Meeting with all our partners in the MendTheGap project in Larissa, Greece.  

 

Our discussions focused on recent advancements and challenges, including administrative 

tasks, risk management, and toolkit assessments. We developed action plans to enhance our 

toolkit, create training programs to be tested in a year with 10 educators per country, and 

improve our online platform for better accessibility. 

 



 
 

 

We also reviewed dissemination strategies, emphasizing a stronger visual identity and 

increased social media engagement. This meeting reinforced our commitment to collaboration 

and innovation, motivating us to achieve our shared goals. 

We are excited to unveil the new resources we are developing, such as training courses for 

professional educators. These courses will be available in a blended learning format, making 

them accessible and flexible for everyone. Our time in Larissa has strengthened our dedication 

to this project and to each other. We eagerly anticipate sharing our progress and resources 

with the wider community. 

We look forward to our next call on November 27th and our final meeting in Rome in 2024. 

Thank you for being a part of our journey! 

 


